
Zoning Board of Appeals 

Westhampton Town Hall 

December 19, 2020 

 

Present: Bill Tracy, Peter Ignatovich and Laurie Sanders 

Public: Monica and John Boyle; Ron and Linda Rancourt 

 

Bill Tracy opened the public hearing for the application for a special permit and variance for a two-family 

house by John and Monica Boyle of 156 North Road at 7:10 pm. The legal ad notices and seven abutter 

notifications were properly posted. 

 Tracy explained that because of the snowstorm, two of the ZBA members were not present. Due to the 

requirements for variances and special permit decisions, he suggested the hearing being immediately 

continued, with no discussion, so that other members could take part. 

 

A motion was made to continue the hearing via Zoom on December 29th at 7 pm. Peter Ignatovich 

made the motion, Laurie Sanders seconded. All in favor.  

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:30 pm.  


